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Meeting Announcement 

New Mexico Environment Department 

Occupational Health and Safety Review Commission (OSHA)  

Notice of Cancellation of Regular Meeting  

 

TO:  Members of the Public, Interested Parties, and Legal Counsel 

FROM:  Pamela Jones, New Mexico OHSRC Administrator 

DATE:  June 5, 2025 

 

You are hereby notified that the New Mexico Occupational Health and Safety 

Review Commission (OSHA) has cancelled its next regular meeting scheduled for 

June 11, 2025 due to the absence of any items of business to be discussed or 

transacted. 

For additional information regarding this notice, please contact Board 

Administrator Pamela Jones by email at pamela.jones@env.nm.gov or by 

telephone at (505) 660-4305. 

 


